CoEBS Diversity Committee
November 1, 2018 Minutes 

Present
Drs. Pimpleton-Gray (Chair), Bryant (Associate Dean), Saleh, & Wheeler

· Asher reported that she emailed and did not hear yet from the Safe Zone training person. She will follow up with an email.
· The committee discussed the use of one the bias awareness instruments Asher sent in regard to the purpose. Will the instrument be used to identify students’ biases and address them in the curriculum or is it going to be used to make students aware of their own Biases? Amany suggested that if it is the latter, we should provide the students with a handout at the end of the survey on how to address their own biases. Amanda suggested a list of references can be provided. The committee liked that idea but agreed that this step will be tabled to the spring semester. 
· Asher agreed to get an email list for all students enrolled in COEBS to send the survey.
· The survey had to be transferred from Survey Monkey to Qualtrics. A graduate student in the dean’s office will be assigned this task.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Asher will write the invitation to participate in the survey and stated that hopefully we will be able to send he survey before the holidays.
· Asher discussed the feedback she received on her part, recruitment and retention, of the diversity plan.
· The committee agreed to edit the diversity plan to make sure that the language is inclusive of all programs of the college. 

